
Years ago, I suffered injury to my back and neck were injured in an automobile accident in 
Calgary. Although I did not miss much work, the lasting effects of my injury made it necessary for 
me to change occupations and I could no longer pursue the career that I loved. 
 
The insurance company for the other driver kept saying that my claim was worth only $5,000.00, 
because my injury was “minor” and that I had no income loss. Their doctors wrote medical 
opinions to support that argument. My lawyer Mr. Miller at Hanson Associates understood my 
case. He made sure to gather all the evidence and medical opinion needed to show that the injury 
was not “minor”. 
 
He took my case to Judicial Dispute Resolution at the Calgary court house and the insurance 
company finally paid a settlement of $70,000.00. The Judge agreed with Mr. Miller's persuasive 
submissions that my injuries were not minor, and that I had lost earning capacity. I am grateful 
that the injury lawyers and their team at Hanson Associates in Calgary were willing to do what 
was necessary to get me fair compensation. 
 


